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November 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re:  Saturday Tutoring Support and Intervention:  
Saturday 18th November, 2nd, 16th Dec, 20th and the  27th  January from 10.00am to 12.00 noon. 
 
We hope you and your family are well at this time.    
 
We wanted to make you aware that we are offering small group tutoring on Saturday 18th November, 2nd, 

16th Dec, 20th and the  27th  from 10.00am to 12.00 noon. This is a great opportunity for your child to 
receive additional teaching support to help consolidate their subject knowledge and skills.  This should also 
help improve their confidence in approaching assessments.   We are able to offer tuition in the following 
subject:  Maths/ English/Science. 
 
The tutoring will take place in classrooms and students should enter the site via the middle gate at 9.50am 
to allow for a prompt start at 10.00am.  Staff will be there to greet students and to direct them to their 
classrooms.  All students will be dismissed from the school site at 11.50am and we ask that parents make 
arrangements for their safe transportation home from school.   
 
As an incentive to attend these sessions we are offering half price Prom tickets (£15) to students that attend 
all Saturday Morning Sessions this half term. If you would like your child to take advantage of this 
opportunity and can ensure that your child will attend the sessions. 
 

Please complete the forms link to confirm their attendance: 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/JW3qvPPbZZ 
 
 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this opportunity please do not hesitate to contact us by emailing  
Michelle.Goodwin@cncs.school 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
   

Ms M Goodwin           Ms E O’Connor 
  Deputy Head Teacher                       Headteacher  
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